
            
           

         

     

WALL TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent of Schools 

P.O. Box 1199 • 18th Avenue 

Wall, NJ  07719 

Dr. Tracy Handerhan 
Superintendent of Schools 

March 28, 2024 

Dear WTPS Community: 

On Tuesday night’s Special Meeting of the Board of Education, this year’s school calendar was 

revised. As previously communicated, the District has used 1 “snow” day of the 3 emergency 
closing/”snow” days built into the calendar, which left 2 unused days. 

The calendar now reflects that schools will be closed on Friday, March 29, 2024, and Friday, 

May 24, 2024 (click here to view the revised calendar). In the event there is an 

“emergency/snow day,” schools will be in session on May 24th. 

I do hope that you and your family have a wonderful Spring Break. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy R. Handerhan, D.Litt. 

Superintendent of Schools 

https://www.wallpublicschools.org/domain/1219

